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Our Ref: DLlB/FOI/18-02-22  
 
Date: 24 February 2022 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act, received on 18 
February 2022 reference number FOI/18/02/22.  
 
I was hoping to please send in an invite to a presentation we're doing on 1st and 2nd Mar to 
highlight a proposal to stop bed blocking with Telehealth and Virtual Wards (copy attached).  I 
wondered if I could please have the following: 

1. Name, job title & email address for whoever commissions care for the Health Boards or 
other relevant organisations 

2. Name, job title & email address for whoever deals with hospital discharges under the 
Health Board or other relevant organisations 

I can confirm that Health Education and Improvement Wales (HEIW) has completed a search of its 
records and has established that it does not hold the information you have requested; this information 
would be held by individual Health Boards.  HEIW is a Special Health Authority which does not deliver 
direct patient care. However, as a supporting member of the NHS in Wales, this product would be 
indirectly relevant to our organisation as it may support the Planned Care and Unscheduled Care 
programmes in Wales. We would suggest, therefore, that you invite our Medical Director, Professor 
Pushpinder Mangat to this presentation (Pushpinder.Mangat2@wales.nhs.uk).  
 
In order to comply with our duty to advise and assist, as set out in section 16 of the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000, we suggest you also contact the individual Health Boards and Social Care Wales who will be 
able to assist you further.  Please see below the link to the Welsh Government website ‘Health in Wales’ 
which provides information and links to the Health Boards and NHS Trusts within NHS Wales along with 
a link to contact details for Social Care Wales.  
 
http://www.wales.nhs.uk/nhswalesaboutus/structure  
 
https://socialcare.wales/about-us/contact 
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